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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
Christmas 2024 

It is that time of year again and as we head in to the festive season, the children are already excited to be 
practising for the Christmas play. The children have picked a more traditional play this year and look forward to 

sharing this with you at the end of the half term. All children have been given a part and know what they are 
however if they do forget, we have put up a list in the window at the front office. If your child has a speaking part, 

please help them to practise this at home. 
 
Dates 
The play will take place on Friday 13th December and should last no more than an hour. There will be two 
performances that day: 
9:30am & 5:30pm 
Please come in through the hall door. Doors will open 30 minutes before the performance. 
All children need to be brought back to school at 5pm (through their normal entrance doors) on the evening 
performance so that we can get changed and be ready for a prompt start. 
 
Costumes 
We have tried to source as many costumes as possible within school and recycle what we already had. However 
there are a few things that some of the characters need in order to complete their outfit. Please do not go out 
and buy anything. If you don’t have something on the list, please just let us know. 
Story tellers: Smart shirt & trousers 
Stars, Gloria, Joe, Maudie: Long sleeved white top & black trousers/leggings 
Wise Men, Attendants, Servants, Shepherds, Innkeepers: black trousers 
Jester: White top 
Sellers: Smart top & black trousers 
Customers, Children, Visitors: Smart top & smart trousers/dress 
Camels: brown/orange top & leggings 
Angels/Gabriel: long sleeved white top & white leggings/tights 
Sheep: Black/white trousers/leggings & long sleeved white top 
Donkey: Black/grey trousers 
Herod: Gold/Yellow trousers & top 
Guards: Red T-Shirt & black trousers/leggings 

Nursery 
All Nursery children are invited to join us in school  on Friday 13th December (free of charge) and welcome to the 
evening performance at 5:30pm. 
Christmas Cards 
We will be continuing the tradition of sharing Christmas cards this year. If your child wishes to send any Christmas 
cards, the post box will be out from the 2nd December.  
 
Kind regards, 
Mrs Aimee Stamp 
Headteacher   


